

25th April 2024

Dear Parents and Carers

Foundation Class Pirate Day

To celebrate our learning about the seaside and pirates children are invited to come to school dressed as a pirate for our pirate day on Wednesday 22nd May 2024.

Children will be taking a trip on the pirate ship in the South Bay in the afternoon. They will leave school by coach after lunch and will return by the end of the school day. Mr Alonzi at the Harbour Bar is kindly providing the children with a free ice cream.

The pirate ship needs to be paid for in cash, on the day. We would ask you to please send £5 into school in a named envelope by Monday 20th May at the latest.

In addition, we do also have to pay for the bus and would ask you to login to Parentpay and give consent for your child to take part in the visit, and pay the £7 for the cost of the bus.

Please come and speak with me if you have any questions.

Kind regards

A Wilson

Miss A Wilson Foundation Class Teacher

St Peter's Voluntary Catholic Academy North Leas Avenue, SCARBOROUGH. YO12 6LX

Tel. 01723 327720 Email.admin@spsyorks.org www.spsyorks.org

Executive HeadMr A Krlic

